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From: Andy S [ansm7631@yahoo.com]

Sent: Sunday, January 03, 2010 11:56 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Public Comments for Propsed Rulemaking on Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Pleas tell me our great state of Pennsylvania is not going to fail at addressing this problem like all those
Northern states, especially when we can look at them and see they have failed. I might understand if it were 5
years ago, but today in 2010 we are so close to having the technology that the Europeans have and its not like
we don’t have any alternatives. I feel a phase out of the older style units to the newer Pellet boilers is the most
sensible thing we can do. Or in the alternative take the cleanest model on the market and use that as the
benchmark, only those units can be sold in the state and see how fast their competitors start designing more
efficient models.

I certainly hope that we show the Northerners how to do things and not just copy their failures.
Andrew Smith

205 Johnstons Ln
Mercersburg, PA 17236




